
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
We live in Kingsford and are very concerned about the level 
and Impact of aircraft noise in our street. 
 
Some days without any notice or apparent reason - the aircrafts fly VERY LOW 
and are almost directly overhead, thereby creating so much noise that our 
daily activities get interrupted, and the house windows rattle. 
Not to mention the trail of oily black dust that deposits itself all over 
the windows and floors. 
 
Sometimes there are 10 to 15 planes only minutes apart. 
 
This happens at all times during the day and on weekends! 
 
There is no pattern or any notice that this is going to occur. 
 
We have also noted on several occasions that aircrafts are operating well 
past curfews.  
 
We have noted aircrafts overhead in Nov and Dec 2009 past midnight. 
 
Please feel free to contact us should you need any more information. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
S
 
umati Ahuja and Thomas Baumeister 


